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Hello, 
 
I am resident of Westhill and our house backs 9th Avenue N.  I fully support Motion 20-23 to 
remove heavy trucks and dangerous goods from 9th Avenue North.  
 
The single-lane road has no shoulders and is too close to houses in WestHill.  Allowing 
these trucks on 9th Avenue North is a disaster waiting to happen.  
 
If 9th Avenue N was moved to the North with the installation of a proper berm to protect 
residents from accidents, dangerous goods and noise, I would be in support of truck traffic 
again BUT NOT UNTIL THE MOVING, BERM, AND EXAPSION OF THE ROADWAY IS 
COMPELTED. 
 
Murray Black 
 


